
City of Wellsville 
411 Main 

Wellsville, KS 66092 
 

The regular meeting of the Wellsville City Council was held on Wednesday, May 12th, 
2012 at 6:00 p.m. in the Wellsville City Hall meeting room, located at 411 Main Street.  
Councilmen present were Cory Cunningham, Chuck Rutledge, Luke Henry and Natalie 
Patton.  Department heads present were Police Chief John Blair, City Superintendent 
Darien Kerr. 
 
Councilman absent was Dave Rogers. 
 
The pledge of allegiance and invocation was given. 
 
Councilman Cory Cunningham moved to approve the consent agenda and minutes from 
the previous meeting as presented.  Councilman Luke Henry seconded.  Motion passed 4-
0. 
 
Paul Bean from FCDC stated there will be a housing study which will include Wellsville.  
They are still moving forward with the Strategic planning meeting and plan to meet at 
Milestone Events on June 9th. 
 
The Mayor brought the 2021-2022 term appointments before council for approval.   
 
ZONING APPEALS BOARD:             LIBRARY BOARD: 
Chairman-Open     President-Kandace Kline 
Member-Elba Unruh     Vice President-Ann Unruh 
Member-Open       Secretary-Amy Balman 
Member-Elden Lyon      Treasurer-Emily Bradbury 
Member-Bill Oshel      Member-Mary Huddleston 
Secretary-Tammy Jones     Member-Alise Chandler 
 
PLANNING COMMISSION: 
Chairman-Jeanine Berrier 
Vice Chairman-Sarah Klamm 
Member-Lee Martin 
Member-Keith Churchill 
Member-Open 
Member-Robert Thomas 
 
Councilman Cory Cunningham moved to approve the boards as listed.  Councilman Luke 
Henry seconded.  Motion passed 4-0.   
 
The council President was on the agenda and discussed. 
 



Councilwoman Natalie Patton moved to approve Luke Henry as the new Council 
President.  Councilman Cory Cunningham seconded.  Motion passed 4-0. 
 
City Superintendent Darien Kerr gave the activity report.  Darien stated that the pool is 
filled and ready for the summer. 
 
Chief John Blair gave the police department activity report.  Chief Blair stated that an 
offer was given to Justin Atchison and he will start May 17th.  
 
Councilman Luke Henry moved to purchase the storage boxes in the amount of $900.00 
each for the Police Department.  They have 2 available at that price.  Councilwoman 
Natalie Patton seconded.  Motion passed 4-0. 
 
Councilman Cory Cunningham moved to adjourn the meeting.  Councilman Luke Henry 
seconded.  Motion passed 4-0. 
 
Meeting adjourned at6:20 P.M. 
 
City Clerk 
Tammy Jones 
 
 


